
  
   

 

5 September 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I hope that you and your family have had an enjoyable summer break and took full 
advantage of the amazing weather!  
 
Personal details - we would be very grateful if you could check that we have your correct 
details on INSIGHT, this includes home address, email contacts and emergency contact 
details. You can check this on INSIGHT. If you have forgotten your log-in details please 
email insight@bws.wilts.sch.uk; alternatively please contact Mrs Haywood 
sah@bws.wilts.sch.uk or telephone her on 01722 333 851 (ext. 222). If any of your details 
are incorrect then please correct them on INSIGHT. 
 
UCAS (University) Applications - last term the students registered to use the UCAS 
electronic system and Mrs Armstrong will be sending you some more information about 
this soon. 
 
Predicted grades - during September/October teachers will discuss predicted A Level 
grades with the students. These will appear on the report issued on INSIGHT in 
December.    
 
This week – There was a short meeting this morning when planners were issued and 
students met their mentors. Lessons started after morning break and timetables are on 
INSIGHT. If there are any queries please let me know. 
 
More dates for this Half Term: 
 

 Monday 17 September is a Staff Training Day. 

 Thursday 20 September is Prize Giving and all students must attend. Dr 
Smallwood will email you with more details shortly. 

 Friday 26 October is a Staff Training Day and Citizenship Day for Year 12; students 
in Year 13 do not need to attend.  

  
I am looking forward to welcoming the Year 13 students back to school and I hope that 
they make the most of their last year of school. 
 
Best wishes 
 

 

Mrs Wilson 
Head of Sixth - Year 13 
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